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Heather

Attached is the initial C-141 and lab data for the release that occurred on the PLU 347. As stated in
the initial notification we were able to dispatch a backhoe to the location the same day that the
release occurred to remove the saturated surface soils. In reviewing the attached lab report BOPCO
would like to request no further action on this location, if approved we will backfill the surface
scraped areas and submit a closure report. Thank you

Brad Blevins

BOPCO, LP

522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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